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Dear Ev and Don: 

August 25, 1975 

I am very pleased to tell you that my proposal to N.S .F. 
has been funded and I am off to the Philippines to undertake a 
year ' s field research among the Kalinga of northern Luzon. 
Needless to say I am very excited and, as you can imagine , very 
busy. I hope to leave Tucson on September 1st . 

I am not certain of an exact address as yet, but for the 
time being I will receive mail in care of the Department of 
Anthropology, University of the Philippines, Diliman, Quezon 
City , Philippines. 

My best wishes for the coming year and I look forward to 
seeing you when I return. 

WAL/baf 

Sincerely yours, 

William A. Longacre 
Professor 


